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URGENT MEMORANDUM 

TO: ALL MEMBERS OF THE MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 

FROM: CODESA ADMINISTRATION 

Re: Rescheduling of the meetings of the DMC, MC and the Subcommittee on the Declaration of 

Intent 

At the meeting of the DMC on 2 March 1992, the NP and SA Government delegates apologised for not being 
available at 17:00 because of commitments previously made. Due to this, the DMC would like to suggest the 
following rescheduling of meetings: 

1. TO ALL MEMBERS OF THE DMC 

The next meeting of the DMC will take place on Monday 9 March 1992 at 07:30 at the World Trade 

Centre. 

2. TO ALL MEMBERS OF THE MC 

Please note that your meeting have been rescheduled for 08:30 until 10:00 on Monday 9 March 1992 

at the World Trade Centre. 

3. TO ALL MEMBERS OF THE SUBCOMMITTEE ON THE DECLARATION OF INTENT 

Due to the rescheduling of the meeting of the MC, the Chairperson of the Subcommittee on the 
Declaration of Intent has recheduled the next subcommittee to Monday 9 March 1992 at 17H00. 

We apologise for any inconvenience and hope that this would be acceptable and that delegates would be able 

to attend. 
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